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_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Lagevrio is not approved by the FDA for any use, including treating COVID-19. It 
was issued under an Emergency Use Authorization (EUA), however due to the 
end of the public health emergency, it is no longer a covered product by Iowa 
Medicaid. 
 
Paxlovid continues to be a payable product by Iowa Medicaid without prior 
authorization. 
 
 
 
 
Please contact the POS Helpdesk via phone – (515) 256-4608 (local) or (877) 
463-7671 – with questions regarding coverage of these products by Iowa 
Medicaid. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


